
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Lawrence YMCA has a proud history of serving the community.  To meet the changing needs of our 

community, we are embarking on transformative renovation to the Lawrence YMCA. Growing Together is 

a multi-year initiative and capital campaign will allow the Lawrence YMCA to make improvements to our 

YMCA and build additional resources to continue to enable us to strengthen our community. 

Last summer, we celebrated the grand opening of our new child care space. These bright, modern 

preschool and after school classrooms serve more than 200 children in nurturing, safe NAYEC 

accredited programs. The new classrooms completed the first phase of the planned $6 million 

renovation and expansion of the Lawrence YMCA.  This year, construction was completed on a beautiful 

exercise studio and a multi-purpose space, and the Intergeneration Community Room, in the front of our 

building. We’ve just recently completed the renovation of our Welcome Center. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

Construction has just been completed on the youth and adult locker rooms, family changing rooms and 

pool viewing. Future phases include increasing the Wellness Center space to include three floors of over 

8,000 square feet.  Thanks to the generosity of our community, we have raised more than $3.6 million 

toward our goal of $6 million to transform the Lawrence YMCA!  We look forward to moving through the 

next phases of our construction and sharing updates with you. 

 

If you are interested in learning more about the campaign and how you can help us reach our 

goal, please contact Frank Kenneally at fkenneally@mvymca.org.  

 

Thank you for your support of the Lawrence YMCA.    
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